
NOTICE OF NEW TRAFFIC PATTERNS FOR  
THE OLD MILL HOUSE ON PLANK ROAD 

 EFFECTIVE APRIL 1​ST 

 

Meetings are held Wednesday mornings at 10am and Thursday evenings at 7pm 

 

 
PENNDOT has begun their 2-year improvement project on Plank Road and 
its intersections with RT 73 and RT 29, in addition to construction on Ott 
Road and Myers Road.  This means that PLANK ROAD will be CLOSED TO 
THROUGH TRAFFIC starting April 1​st  ​ 2017, through the end of the year. 
The Old Mill House and the day use area of Central Perkiomen Valley Park 
across the street WILL STILL BE ACCESSIBLE. The ONLY access point will be 
from RT 29.  Visitors will NOT be able to access Plank Road from RT 73.  You 
will have to go beyond the construction barriers to enter the Old Mill House 
parking lot.  


